
Rob Richards  reported via email 

Wed, 1 Oct 2025 at 9:35 AM 

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hi Jennifer, 

 

I just left you a voicemail and would love to chat. 

 

I guess I got confused about the deadline and I'm a day late. 

 

We immediately updated our website to come into compliance. 

 

Regarding yard signs, we were provided guidance from the PDC before we printed that the 
Top Five Donors were not required, so we proceeded printing with only the committee ID. 

 

I look forward to chatting with you and getting our campaign squared away. 

 
 

Best, 

 
Rob Richards 
Réveille Strategies 
(360) 292-0565 
Schedule a meeting with me. 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13071632915
http://www.rvlestrategies.com/
http://www.rvlestrategies.com/
https://calendly.com/reveille-strategies

